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FUN FOR DAYS | FRIENDS FOR LIFE | CHANGED FOR ETERNITY

PICTURES/VIDEO
To view media from your camp session, 

please visit: 
www.roanokechristiancamp.com/media 

Get a behind-the-scenes look at everything 
that happens at Roanoke Christian Camp by 

following us at @roanokechristiancamp

NEXT SESSION
Your camper could be 

eligible for  
the following session:

•	 Discovery: June 25th-28th
•	 Pathfinders: July 2nd-6th
•	 2nd Junior: July 8th-13th
•	 2nd Intermediate: July 

22nd-27th
•	 Explorers: August 5th-7th 

 
 
 
We offer a multi-session 
discount of 10% off the 
second session. Please 
contact us for more 
information. 



FROM THE DEAN

Jay Hardison, Dean

Wow! What an incredible week at camp! 120 kids, 25 staff members, and an untold amount 
of memories.  It’s been one of the best weeks of camp I can remember.  We have so much 
to be grateful for.  So much to thank God for. 

    Our theme verse was Romans 16:19, “…but I want you to be wise about what is good, 
and innocent about what is evil.”  We used that verse as our launching pad to teach your 
camper about good, bad, heroes, and villains. You see, we live in a time where the line 
between good and bad has been blurred.  Sometimes it’s hard for us to know who the hero 
is or what a villain looks like.  Our goal was to open God’s word and see what HE has to say.  

    During our mission time each day, the kids were introduced to the work of Central India 
Christian Mission.  Specifically, they learned how CICM is actively involved in redeeming 
children their age from slavery and human trafficking.  For as little as $100 a child can be 
rescued from that way of life and placed with a Christian family.  They’ll also receive health-
care, an education, and adequate food.  Thanks to the generosity of campers and parents 
alike, we’ve raised over $1,000.  That means our camp will be able to impact the lives of as 
many as 10 children who are currently enslaved.  Kids just like these, who we met in 2016. 

-to our volunteers who prepared and 

served meals in Smartnick Hall:

	 -Mt. Olive Church 

-to Martin County Sherrif’s Department 

and Mark Cagle from North Carolina 

Wildlife.

THANK YOUFRIENDS of the

Through summer camps, retreats, and other activities, 
we have the ability to facilitate a God-centered  

learning environment in a beautiful setting. 

Your monthly donation will provide funds for expansion projects, 
camper scholarships, and other camp programs. 

For more information visit www.roanokechristiancamp.com/foc

CAMP
You experienced our past. Be a part of our future.


